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The River City Cruisers Car Club meeting was held at the 
Hermann city park on September 24, 2019 with 21 members 
present. The meeting was called to order by President Doug 
Smith and Lynn Mead reported a balance of $8023.28. 
  

The meeting started off with going over the car show. We 
had 70 cars for the car show and 16 club cars. Not too bad 
for a rainy morning. Doug Smith thanked everyone for pulling 
together and relocating the show to the high school at the 
last minute. We couldn’t have pulled it off without everyone’s 
help.  
 

Here is a “big picture” on the expenses/income (Lynn has a 
full breakdown on expenses/income if anyone is interested). 
 

∗ Registration—$1335 income 

∗ Food—$1050.50 income with $739.10 expenses for a 
profit of $311.40 

∗ Trophies—$2350 sponsorship with $1321.86 expenses 
for a profit of $1028.14 

∗ T-shirts—$1100 sponsorship plus $658 sales with cost of 
$1312.71 for a profit of $445.29 

∗ Quilt—$177 income with $45 expense for a profit of $132 

∗ 50/50—$496 income (someone donated $100 back) 

∗ Miscellaneous—$687.41 expenses 

 

Even though it was a rainy morning and not as many cars, 
the car show still brought in a total profit of $1392.08. 
 

Lynn drafted a letter to send to all past participants thanking 
them for their participation and that we would not be doing 
the ‘Car Show in the Park’ next year. This brought up discus-
sion on what we will do. Randy Frye mentioned if the Fire 
Dept. would be interested in organizing the show. Randy took 
action to contact them to see if they were interested. We will 
discuss ideas/options (big or small) for next year at the 
Christmas dinner. 
 

The next meeting will be the Christmas dinner, date TBD. It’s 
also the time of the year we will resume the Sunday break-
fasts. If you have any ideas, let the group know. 
  

S c h e d u l e  o f  E v e n t s  

Oct. 5—Callaway Cruisers, Casey’s on Business 54 
South 

Oct. 11—RCC Cruise Night 
Oct. 13—Cruise-in for Del Cokley, St. Clair Elks parking 
lot, 11-3 

Oct. 18—Early Tin Dusters Fall Color Run, Quincy, IL 

 

 

Events will be posted here as dates approach, check out 
the website or Facebook for more listings. 

Fa l l /Win t e r 	B i r t hd ay s 	

Dave Fierce—Oct. 6 

Roger Groner—Oct. 19 

Norb Horstmann—Oct. 31 

Debbi Smith—Nov. 20 

Amy Grannemann—Nov. 27 

Ned Danuser—Dec. 19 

Dale Straatmann—Jan. 19 

Rita Overkamp—Feb. 23 


